
Dear editor, 

Thank you for your decision considering our manuscript (ID: nhess-2019-203). We have uploaded 

our revision to the system. All of changes have been made according to the reviewers’ comments. As 

you suggested, we checked the language, and some English speakers helped us to reedit the text. Hence, 

we hope the English writing of the manuscript can meet with the approval of the journal now. Certainly, 

if reviewers and editor believe that the manuscript can be further improved, we will be very glad to 

hear your comments and suggestions in the future.  
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